
 
April, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
You and your incoming freshman student(s) are invited to attend a high school orientation session this summer.  
The orientation session is designed to help ease your student’s transition to high school and will last about one 
hour.  During the orientation, one of Fremd’s guidance counselors will share information about the high school 
curriculum, describe services that are available to students, introduce the parent and student Infinite Campus portal 
and Student Readiness Plan while promoting the value of a positive high school experience.  The program will 
also include a brief building tour. 
 
I strongly encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to learn more about Fremd.  The orientation sessions 
are scheduled from June 13 through July 21; in-person sessions will take place in room 129. Orientation sessions 
are available according to the following schedule: 
 
Morning Sessions: Monday and Wednesday @ 9:00 AM 
Afternoon Sessions: Tuesday-Thursday @ 1:00 PM 
Evening Sessions: Wednesday, June 29 @ 6:00 PM 
    Thursday, July 21 @ 6:00 PM 
Virtual Session Tuesday, July 12 @ 5:30 PM (English) 
    Tuesday, July 12 @ 6:30pm (Spanish) 
 
Please call the Student Services office at 847-755-2630 to schedule an appointment.  I recommend scheduling your 
visit as early as possible as appointment slots fill up quickly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracy Bafia 
Director of Student Services 

 


